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I strongly disagree with this movement.  

 

Oregonians could use their Kicker refund ($1,730 average) to help cover the pain of 

inflation (caused, in part, by trillions in new federal government spending) 

 

• Oregonians could use their Kicker refund ($1,730 average) to deal with the State’s 

economic slump that is causing businesses to leave our state. 

 

• Oregonians could use their Kicker refund ($1,730 average) to pay for groceries, 

food and high housing costs. 

 

• Oregonians could use their Kicker refund to better handle the forecasted recession 

that State Economists say is approaching Oregon this later year. 


